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Gun violence is a public health crisis.  At any time, any of us could become victims of 

gun violence because of lax laws and enforcement.  Illegal guns create an even 

bigger health crisis and increased violence. I support HB 3076 because we need 

stronger oversight of gun dealers to stop the flow of illegal guns. States with gun 

dealer licensing have reduced gun trafficking by 70% and gun homicides by 36%. It’s 

time Oregon held the gun industry to the same standards as other businesses. We 

need to do all we can to curb gun violence and gun homicides. 


